PETITION ON THE ELIMINATION OF TARIFFS ON BICYCLES

Petition to the House of Commons in Parliament assembled:

We the members of the Bicycle Trade Association of Canada, our independent retail members,
customers and partners undersigned draw attention of the House to the following:

THAT the Government of Canada recently announced in its budget the elimination of tariffs on certain
sporting equipment.

THAT the absence of bicycles on the list was evident.
THAT the current 13% tariff on bicycles is unfair and adds to the cost of bicycles in Canada.

THAT those of us engaged in cycling as a sport or leisurely activity were disappointed that bicycles were
not part of the government’s announcement.

THAT those of us who participate in cycling want to receive the same benefits from their government as
those who participate in other sports or leisure activities.

THEREFORE, your petitioners request that the government immediately amend the tariff elimination list
to include the 13% on bicycles.
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